TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

P.O. BOX 40400
1010 EAST TENTH STREET
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85717-0400

March 6, 1985

Dear Parents and Friends;

We would like to invite you to an Open House at Senior High Accommodation (Cherryfield School), March 14, 1985 from 10 - 12 noon. We are located at 350 South Campbell Avenue, beyond the left field area of the baseball park.

As you may have heard, after 13 years at this location, we are going to lose the building with the completion of construction for the Campbell Corridor. This then, will be our last Open House at this location because work is scheduled to begin on the road in June, 1985.

The purpose of the Open House is to bring together the students with their parents, interested community members and concerned school officials to discuss the purposes and meaning of the program and what future direction can be undertaken.

We would like for you to be present to participate in this Open House as your ideas and expressions would be greatly appreciated by all concerned with the program. If you plan to attend, please R.S.V.P. to 623-2868 or 623-2899.

Thank you very much for your support.

red McConnell

Thomas Anderson